
 

Robert, 
 
I finally got around to writing a letter of recommendation. Feel free to post it on 
your website. I’m happy to recommend you to anyone looking for a title 
company. Thank you so much for all or your help. 
 
I cannot recommend the folks at Benefit Title highly enough, especially the owner 
Robert Young. The sale of my home hit a snag over an access and zoning issue 
that should have been uncovered when I purchased the property over 14 years 
ago but was only uncovered after the contracts were all signed to sell. Robert 
went above and beyond in order to help me navigate to a solution, even coming 
out to the property to see for himself how the issue affected the properties 
involved. He worked diligently and professionally to assist me from a title 
perspective to a successful closing.  
 
In these days of profit by volume and impersonal service Benefit Title stands out, 
way out from the crowd.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ila Minton 
 
 


